Dear Sir,

The MVEMA has written a suggested draft MOU and Driving Ban bylaw for review by each town’s selectmen. The members of the MVEMDA are bringing these documents to their individual towns' Board of Selectmen for review and modification as each town sees fit. We are encouraging the Boards of Selectmen to review the documents with a point towards getting an enforceable driving ban during hurricanes and winter storms.  Each towns’ bylaw will have to be voted upon by the towns’ voters, hopefully at the annual spring town meetings. 

Although no action is required by your agency, any comments that you have will be greatly appreciated

